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Commissioner Moore,

To our great relief and joy, | learned that you are accepting another 4 year term on the
Planning Commission. The vast majority of the Commission is disengaged or simply looking
out for developers and the wealthy while you continue to advocate for the middle and working
class, people of color, tenants and affordable housing.

Your thoughtful questions and analysis each week at the hearings make clear how hard you
work and how much you care. Thanks for all you do!

Matt Boden
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